TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF SLIP ROAD into WHADDON 

(A36 NORTHBOUND INTO ALDERBURY)

SGN have advised of their forthcoming upgrade to the gas network in Southampton Road, Whaddon as follows: 

This essential work involves the replacement of old metal gas mains with new plastic pipe to ensure we continue to provide a safe and reliable gas supply to the local area. Our contractor I & G Contracting will undertake this work.

 

So that we can minimise disruption, we have carefully consulted and planned our works in partnership with Wiltshire Council and Highways England.  We’ll be working on Southampton Road from the junction of Whaddon Business Park to the junction with the A36 in two phases. Our work will start on Monday 3 July and will last approximately 10 weeks. We’ll be working Monday to Friday, between 8am and 5pm.

The two phases will run as follows:

· Phase 1 – we will be working from the junction of Whaddon Business Park to the A36 slip road

· Phase 2 – this phase requires a road closure of the slip road into Alderbury on northbound section of the A36. We are currently in discussion with Alderbury Parish Council to agree the best solution to complete this phase.

 

So that we can explain more about our work, we have organised a drop-in session at the Chapel of Holy Family, Southampton Road, Whaddon, SP5 3EB on 6 July between 2pm and 7pm.
 

Members of the project team will be on hand to answer questions and talk through our plans in more detail. Maps and plans of our work will also be on display. You are welcome to attend at any time.

